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From: Angela Perry 
Sent: 24 September 2017 17:29 
To: Planning Policy Internet 
Subject: Future of Gosport town centre and waterfront 

I would just like to make a comment re hotels in the area.  We have a great ferry service to Gun Wharf so feel a decent 
size hotel in Gosport (to accommodate people coming into the area for business as well as pleasure) would be a start as 
we have Stokes Bay, Lee on Solent to visit which are not over touristy.  I love it that the area is not too touristy but we 
have room for some development.  Browndown site opposite Kingfisher caravan park could be another caravan park or 
holiday resort.  Nothing big but Stokes bay is certainly quieter than most of our south coast beaches. 

One thing I would like to also mention is the access to Gosport.  You have built a bus lane which I feel could be utilised 
for traffic going out of Gosport in the morning from about 7am - 9am and into Gosport in the evening from 4.30pm and 
6.30pm.  I look at that road when waiting for a bus and it's empty, what a waste!  With the work on A27 to accommodate 
the Stubbington Byepass (when built) would surely be advantageous as a link with cars coming off the bus lane. 

Sorry these comments may not be completely relevant but it does have a bearing on the success of Gosport shopping 
centre, people have to want to and be able to get there. 

Thank you. 
Angela Perry 
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